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This is wrong and unconstitutional, you will be killing small businesses of pawn shops 

as well as locally owned gun shops/ gunsmiths. This isn’t right and the logic behind it 

is absurd. We already have to pass a background check to purchase firearms, I hold 

an Oregon as well as Arizona concealed carry permit as well as have passed federal 

background checks and now I’m going to have to pass more firearm training and get 

permits? Drugs were made illegal and that doesn’t keep it out of the hands of 

criminals, all you’re doing is making it harder and harder for honest people that go 

and do it legally and pass background checks for their firearms to obtain firearms and 

ammunition.  


